
 

 

Partnership Launches Website JHCOVID.COM Highlighting Community 

Resources  

Jackson – A four-organization partnership made up of Emergency Services, Teton 
County’s Health Department, St. John’s Health, and the Town of Jackson announced a 
new website today, which aggregates information and resources highlighting our 
community’s response to the novel coronavirus COVID-19.  

The webpage can be viewed at www.jhcovid.com and is a single location for finding 
high-level information and links to partner sites with specialties in various areas.  
 
“Our community is filled with so many amazing organizations, businesses, and resources 
and this website is one avenue for cutting down on information overload in an effort to 
help the community find the resources they need during these unprecedented times, 
shared Susan Scarlata, Emergency Services - External Affairs.  
 
Things are dynamic and shifting all the time. JHCovid.com is just one of the many ways 
this partnership is working hard to provide accurate, coordinated, timely, and accessible 
information for our community. 
 
The website includes links to information maintained by our community healthcare 
experts, St. John’s Health and the Health Department, which remain the best resources 
for learning about the COVID-19 virus. Other pages focus on food assistance, financial 
assistance, business assistance, business closures, mental health suggestions, and a link 
to a list of restaurants offering takeout options as our community continues to practice 
social distancing.  

JHCovid.com will be updated regularly with further resources and new information as it 
becomes available.  
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